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Watts Remy

From: john <jhamburg97477@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 8:35 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2834

I support passage of HB 2834, the Wildlife Corridor Action Plan because wildlife are killed at a high rate  when 
crossing highways, and connecting their habitat areas is an essential aspect of their survival as they migrate to 
survive winters and to raise young. 
Thank you, 
John Hamburg 
Eugene, OR 97404 


